Friday 6th December 2019

Newsletter 12

Autumn Term 2, Week 5



News for this week



Dear Parents,

As I emailed earlier in the week we have had a number of children unwell this week. We hope all our poorly children get better soon. Those children who missed their Flu Immunisations should have been contacted by the nursing team.

The weather is getting colder so please make sure children come into school with warm coats, hats, scarves and gloves etc. particularly for break times. Should the weather turn very bad and become dangerous, like last year, it may cause the school to have to close. If this happens please check the <u>link</u> to the school closures page which is on the Noticeboard section of our website. Any school closure notification will also be published on our Facebook and Twitter pages too. We will no longer use a phone tree to notify people of school closure.

New child - a very warm welcome to Daniel and his family who have joined our school community, we hope you enjoy your time with us here at Cheselbourne.

Don't forget to listen out for our **'Sleeps til Santa' 2019** - our performance will be played on air on Thursday 12th December during the breakfast show and the video recording added to the Wessex FM website.

CSF Questionnaire - If you haven't already please could you complete the questionnaire I sent out regarding the CSF. Thank you very much to those who have already offered their support for our upcoming events. Please see Mrs Cattermole about school lunch on Thursday 19th and me for Christmas fair arrangements. Thank you very much.

Miss Taylor - welcome to Miss Taylor our new Butterfly Class teacher she has settled in well and the children have enjoyed getting to know her.

Baby George - for those who haven't already heard the news, Mrs Mowlam had her baby, slightly earlier than expected, last Friday 29th November. Baby George and new mummy are doing well and we look forward to a visit from them at some point when things have settled down for them after their early arrival. Mrs Mowlam sends a very big thank you to all for her well wishes and gifts!

Christmas Events - the postponed Books at Bedtime will now take place next Tuesday 10th December, from 5:30pm in school. We also have our Christmas Jumper day and End of Term Assembly next Friday 13th December. Please see dates sheet for details.

Enjoy your weekend everyone!

Warm regards, Mrs See



Each week at our Friday Celebration Assembly we will hear about all the great learning from the week and Mrs See will award certificates and special gold Head teacher stickers to say Well Done. The children's achievements will also be put up in the frames on the 'Wow Work Wall' outside her office.

WELL DONE to our Award Winners this week who have all got their achievements on the 'WOW Wall'...

Year 4 - *Joe*

Year 3 - Daniel J

Year 2 - Evan

Year 1 - Sophie

Year R - Grace

Lunchtime Superstars:

Evan & Oscar

DASP Citizen(s) of the Week:

William and Kai





- The clubs letter and sign up sheet for next term has come home with this letter and in book bags - please return your sign up forms for the clubs by the end of this term. Due to this term already being an expensive one with Christmas, payment for Spring Term Clubs can follow in January.
- Parents of children in Y3/4, please check your child's book bag for a special invite to an event next Friday afternoon—just before the End of Term Open Assembly.
- Look out for flyers for Ansty Panto—on next Fri and Sat.



easyfundraising Please don't forget to sign up for easyfundraising which is an online fundraising feature that enables money to be raised through shopping online. Please click on the picture to go to our site for it or click here for information about how it our site for it or click here for information about how it works. Thank you in advance for all your support with it.

Payments to the school for clubs, trips, breakfast club etc. can be made online via BACS payments to: Cheselbourne Village School / Account No: 69603634 / Sort code: 60-07-01 Please could you put your child's name as the reference for these payments. Thank you.

Dates for Autumn Term 2019:



Date	Event	Details
Tues 9th Dec	RESCHEDULED: Christmas Books at Bedtime	5.30-6:30pm, in School
Fri 13th Dec	Christmas Jumper Day (for Save the Children)	Children and adults are invited to wear their festive jumpers for the day and bring in donations for the 'Save the Children' charity. Please note this is the day of our end of term Open Celebration Assembly (details below) so we'd love to see grown ups in their Christmas jumpers too!
Fri 13th Dec	Y3/4 VE Indoor Street Party	Parents of Year 3 and 4 please look out for an invite coming home in book bags. From 2pm in Kingfisher Class.
Fri 13th Dec	End of Aut Term Open Celebration Assembly	2.30pm, Village Hall
Fri 13th/Sat 14th Dec	Ansty Panto	
Mon 16th December	Whole School Trip to Milton Abbey	Details to follow.
Tues 17th Dec	Christmas Service at Milton Abbey	5:30pm at Milton Abbey, followed by Christmas crafts and refreshments in Milton Abbey School State Room.
Wed 18th Dec	Christmas Panto	For the whole school Details to follow.
Thurs 19th Dec	CSF Whole School Christmas Lunch	
Fri 20th Dec	Christmas Parties	Details to follow.
	Last Day of Autumn Term	
CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS		
Mon 6th Jan	Start of Spring Term	









